Our Ref: CS/AD/MD/Harry Potter Trip

Date: 17th June 2024



Dear parents/ carers,

We are very excited to announce a visit to London on the 13th December 2024, to see both parts of the world famous 'Harry Potter and the Cursed Child.' We have managed to secure an incredibly competitive price, with the two tickets and coach travel costing £77.50.

During the extended intermission between performances, pupils will have an opportunity to buy something to eat, therefore you may want to provide your child with money. Pupils can bring a packed lunch if they prefer, however weather conditions may make it difficult to find a location to consume their lunches comfortably.

The coaches will collect pupils from school at 9.00am, and will return at approximately midnight. Please ensure someone is able to collect your child promptly from school when the coaches return.

Places are very limited. If you would like to secure a place for your child, please return the consent form overleaf to Mr Delaney or Miss Dutta in the library as soon as possible. Once all places are allocated, we will request payment via Weduc to ensure we retain the prices quoted.

Yours sincerely,

Mr C Seager

Head of School



## **DECS Harry Potter trip- Parent Consent Form**

Pupil Name:Form:	
	I wish to secure a place for my child on the Harry Potter theatre trip on the 13th December.
	I will be able to pay the full balance of £77.50 upon being informed of my child's place being secured.
Parent	name:Contact number:
Date:	Sianed:

0121 464 4040



Dame Elizabeth Cadbury School

Woodbrooke Road



